
Dental 
Clinic 
Screenings

Questions? Please contact Melissa: 541-677-6552

CANCELLED

North & South County
Dental Clinics

Due to high temperatures, we have cancelled
our August Community Dental Clinics. 
We look forward to seeing your children

during the upcoming school year!

August 16th -  Sutherlin West

August 17th -  Tri-City Elementary


